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Harvest
We would like to take this opportunity to say 
thank you for all your kind and generous Harvest 
donations. All the items were collected by the 
Vale Foodbank on Thursday and will be used to help 
provide much needed food to families from all across 
Barry. Please click on the link to see some of the photos
 from the day – 
https://www.allsaintspsbarry.co.uk/school-events-1/ 

#WRD24
We would like to say a big thank you to everyone 
who came into school today wearing something 
red for Show Racism the Red Card annual Wear 
Red Day.   By coming together by wearing red, we 
hopefully showed that we can be the difference to help
Change Hearts, Change Minds & Change Lives!

Please click on the link to see some of the photos from the day –
https://www.allsaintspsbarry.co.uk/school-events-1/ 

PTA Autumn Disco
The PTA are pleased to announce that 
we raised just over £480 at the Autumn 
Disco on Thursday. Thank you for all your 
support and a big thank you to all the PTA 
members and staff who helped run the disco. 
 A special mention to our school 
resident DJ, Miss Allen!

Friday 18th October 2024
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Poppy Appeal

The school is very proud to be supporting the poppy appeal again this year. Poppies will 

be available from Monday 21st October to purchase in school and will remain on sale 

until the end of Friday 8th November. We suggest a minimum donation of 20p for the 

traditional poppy.

This year we have a selection of items for purchase including Royal British Legion festival 

style bracelets, flexi rulers / snap band and reflective tags. The suggested donation 

prices are £1 for the festival style bracelets and £1 for the reflector & £1:50 for the snap 

band. 

Fit, Fed, Fun Camps 
Cardiff Rugby Community Foundation, in partnership with the WRU are running Fit, Fed, 
Fun camps throughout October half term!

These camps are free of charge and open to all between the ages of 6-11, for a fun day 
of being active. These camps are being run at numerous different locations throughout 
our region to provide children the opportunity to stay active during half term, as well as 
providing breakfast and lunch. Although there will be some rugby-based activities, these 
camps are open to all children, not just those with an interest in rugby, and alternative 
activities will also be delivered.

The camp details are as follows:
29th October  – Barry RFC - 10am-2pm
Breakfast served on arrival & lunch provided.

https://forms.gle/HLRghKfYeb88dzgU9

For the camps, all they ask is that participants bring suitable clothing, a coat (weather 
dependent) as most activities will be outside, suitable footwear (activities will be taking 
part on grass) and anything additional that they require for a day of fun activities (any 
medication etc).  The camps are limited to 50 participants so to sign up to the camps, 
please follow the link above. Once your place is secured, you will receive a confirmation 
email.

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2FHLRghKfYeb88dzgU9&data=05%7C02%7Cwilliamsa19%40hwbcymru.net%7C2dfda562ad214844e02108dcec443e4c%7C4f3f0e52b734416494091b601d147993%7C0%7C0%7C638645025063628216%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=JINAAIIE7omScZAmd5p%2Byve9lslH4Lyq%2BmyDNUEpiE8%3D&reserved=0
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Dates for the Diary

Monday 21st October  - Rags 2 Riches collection

Wednesday 23rd October - Year 6 basketball sessions @ WHS

Monday 28th October – Friday 1st November – Half Term 

Monday 4th November – INSET Day – School closed to pupils. 

Tuesday 5th November - Start of Autumn Term B 2024.

Tuesday 5th – Friday 15th November – Y6 swimming sessions

Friday 8th November – Rec – Y6 Pupils Nasal spray flu vaccine. 

Friday 8th November – School Ambassadors attending the Barry Remembrance Service.

Monday 11th November – Remembrance Day

Monday 11th – Friday 15th November – Anti-Bullying Week

Tuesday 12th November – Odd Socks Day 

Thursday 14th Nov – Rec - Y2 watching Dogtanian & The 3 Muskerhounds (IntoFilm Festival)

Friday 15th November – Children in Need Day

Tuesday 19th November - Y3 - Y6 watching Harold & the Purple Crayon (IntoFilm Festival)

Thursday 21st November – Open Landing Afternoon for Parents / Carers

Thursday 28th November – Y1 Trip to Techniquest

Friday 6th December – Parent / carer drop-in session with Neurodevelopment Team 

Friday 6th December – PTA Christmas Fair. 

Thursday 12th December – Christmas Jumper Day

Monday 16th December - Christmas Carols @ All Saints Church

Friday 20th December – Last day of Autumn term 2024. 

Monday 23rd December – Friday 3rd January 2025 – Christmas Holiday

Monday 6th January - Start of Spring Term A 2025. 



Monday 21st October
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